
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 12/14/2011 6:10:46 PM 
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fw: Heads up on this: pipeline safety bill statement 

Mike - FY I 

From: Frizzell, Roger 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 6:10 PM 
To: All PGE Officers 
Cc: All PGE Officer Assistants (Corp); All PGE Officer Assistants (Utility) 
Subject: Heads up on this: pipeline safety bill statement 

All, 

FYI. Attached is a statement from Tony Earley that we are proactively sharing with reporters and other 
stakeholders this afternoon affirming our support for the new pipeline safety legislation passed by the 
U.S. Senate last night and the House earlier this week. As you'll see in the statement, we emphasize 
that PG&E is already taking measures that put us ahead of the requirements in this bill and, in fact, put 
us on pace to be one of the first utilities in the country to meet the new rules regarding testing and 
inspections of older lines. 

Roger 

«...» 
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